
 ACTION REQUEST 
 
 
 Date: December 8, 2009 
 
 
 
TO:  Division of Public Utilities  RESPONSE DUE BY   December 24, 2009  
FROM: Public Service Commission        EFFECTIVE DATE   April 30, 2009 
      
 
 
SUBJECT:             Cedar Point Water Company               09-2404-T01                 
                            (Company Name, Case Number, etc.) 
 
 
This is a request for the Division to conduct: 
 
                  Review Tariff Compliance 
 
                  Analysis of Complaint 
 
       X          Investigation 
 
                  Other 
 
 
EXPLANATION AND STATEMENT OF ISSUES TO BE ADDRESSED 
Cedar Point Water Company hereby requests that the following changes be made to the proposed 
tariff per discussions with DPU staff: (1) standby fee be increased from $15 to $20 beginning     
   1/1/2011 and, (2) that the connection fee for any lots that are not recorded, platted, and deeded 
as of 1/1/2010 be $6,000 commencing on and after 1/1/2010.                                     
                                                                                                  
                                                                                        


